
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 

This letter serves as notification of a proposed pedestrian trail that is being designed 
and constructed that may run near or through your property.  The trail is being designed and 
built with funds from a Safe Routes To School grant award and through a partnership and 
matching component with The Woodmoor Improvement Association. This letter will include 
trail specifications and a detailed map.  

The RFP for the trail project will be posted on May 2nd.  A walk through with potential 
contractors will be held on May 12th. Approximate construction start will be June/July 2022.  

The trail will be approximately 2.5 miles long. Trail will be a 4-feet wide constructed of 
rolled packed asphalt millings and portions of concrete. Asphalt millings will make up 9,700 feet 
of the trail while the remaining 3,100 feet will be existing sidewalk or gravel access roads. Small 
portions of concrete will be used for curb cuts etc.  This project is designated as a trail and not a 
sidewalk therefore, ADA compliance is not required.  

The trail will begin at Lewis Palmer Elementary School located at 1315 Lake Woodmoor 
Drive and will continue as a loop through Woodmoor Improvement Association common areas, 
and properties of Woodmoor Water & Sanitation District, The Dunes at Woodmoor, Lewis 
Palmer Middle School, The Tri-Lakes Chapel (Ascent Church) and Lake Woodmoor Holdings and 
back to Woodmoor Improvement Association Common Space. Included with this letter are the 
Right of Way Plans, and Land Survey Diagram.  

The project manager is Ricky Vestal with Lewis Palmer School District 38. The Engineer is 
Glenn Ellis with JR Engineering.   
 
Sincerely,  
Cathy Wilcox Grant Writer Lewis Palmer School District 38  
 

https://www.lewispalmer.org/LPSD


 
 
 
 
Project Manager: Ricky Vestal 
Rvestal@lewispalmer.org 
(719) 492-7171 
Product Engineer: Glenn Ellis JR Engineering 
Gellis@jrengineering.com 
(720) 383-3045  
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Glenn Ellis

From: Cathy Wilcox <cwilcox@lewispalmer.org>

Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 11:24 AM

To: Glenn Ellis

Cc: ricky

Subject: Property owner 

Attachments: Property owners JR ENfineering.pdf; cert letter receipt .pdf

Glenn, Here is the list of property owners.   

 

The packet to Ascent Church on Woodmoor Drive was hand delivered on April 28th, 2022.  

The packet to Lake Woodmoor Holdings was hand delivered on April 28th, 2022.  

 

A certified letter was sent to The Dunes on April 28th. 

A certified letter was sent to Woodmoor Water and Sanitation District on April 28th.  

No letter was sent to Woodmoor Improvement Association as they are partners and contributors of the 

matching  

component of the grant.  

Attached is the cert. letter receipt. for Woodmoor Water and Sanitation as well as for The Dunes.  
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